Fulbright Program -Call for application currently opened

We are pleased to share with All of you the information about currently opened call for applications for several programs in the website of U.S. Embassy, Pristina. Please see below more information about these programs:  
2020-2021 Fulbright Visiting Scholar Program in the United States (NON-DEGREE)for the 2020 – 2021 Academic Year is Now Open 
The application season for the 2020-2021 Fulbright Scholar (Doctoral/PhD) Program in the United States (NON-DEGREE) Is Now Open. Fulbright scholar grants are awarded for three to six months beginning in August or September 2019, or spring 2020.
For more information about the Fulbright Scholar (Doctoral/PhD) Program, including applicant requirements and instructions, please visit:  https://xk.usembassy.gov/education-culture/exchange-programs/fulbright-scholar-program/
This is a joint program of the U.S. Department of State and the Government of Kosovo.
The application deadline: November 1, 2019. 
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